Peter Campbell

From: Alise Davis <alh.davis99@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 1:22 PM

To: Curt Hagman (GBM); supervisor.rowe@bos.sbcounty.gov; Peter Campbell

Subject: [EXTERNAL] SCAQMD proposed changeover to electric appliances

October 17, 2024

Dear Supervisor Curt Hagman, Supervisor Dawn Rowe, and Mr Peter Campbell,

I have been a resident of the Lake Arrowhead area since 1978. I am a retired teacher from The Rim of the World School District and I am on a fixed income.

I am one of Southern California's mountain residents severely affected by the South Coast Air Quality Management's planned change mandating electric heat and water heating appliances. In our area, electrical shut downs often occur. If I don't have a gas water heater, I could freeze to death in winter as some people have during harsh isolating storms.

It is not right that an unelected group that does not understand our needs and does not represent the mountain residents should arbitrarily impose unrealistic, exorbitantly priced changes to the homes we have worked so hard to purchase and keep.

I am very concerned about the SCAQMD's proposed plans, and I beg you to understand how devastating and life-threatening they will be for me and other retired residents of the California mountains.

Sincerely,

Alise L.H. Davis